
I support this bill HB 2740.  As a liquor store agent for years we have seen our expenses grow at a level  our income is not keeping 
up with.  Our pay rate has stayed at the same mandated percentage  for the 16 years I have been an agent.  Our expenses continue 
to grow, and we need this increase to help offset them.  Thank you for listening to us.. 
Scott Farlow


